## BURTON SALMON COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL



We aim to provide a rich, stimulating and enjoyable curriculum where children are encouraged to work both independently and together in a happy, secure and caring environment. We respect and value each other, show responsibility and celebrate our achievements

12 January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Young Voices 15 January 2018 Years 4, 5 & 6

The day of our big performance will soon be upon us!

With that in mind there are a few points to remind you of;

- Pupils are to arrive in school, as normal at 8.50am, wearing full school uniform.
- Young Voices t-shirts will be given to pupils before we leave school.
- We will leave school at around 12noon and travel to the arena for a 1:30pm arrival. We would recommend all pupils have a hot school dinner on Monday to set them in good stead for the rest of the day. The audience arrives from 6pm, the concert commences at 7pm and finishes at 9:15pm.
- Rehearsals begin at 2:15pm and at 5pm we will eat our packed tea. Please provide your child with a packed meal and an additional drink for the afternoon. Please no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or any food requiring heating.

ALL pupils must travel to and from the event on the coach – pupils are not permitted to leave the arena with parents/carers. Entrances and exits for pupils and audience are kept separate at all times. Parents are encouraged to pre-book parking with the arena to guarantee a parking space and obtain the lower charge. Parking is available on the day on site subject to availability and on production of a valid Young Voices audience ticket. For more details please see the arena website.

We do not yet know where on the stage area our school will be located, however you should be able to spot our school banner with ease!

We expect to return to school for 11pm. Pupils will be dismissed from the front playground once we have established who is there to collect them.

We are all very excited in anticipation of the event and I'm sure the children (and adults!) will find it an experience they will never forget!

Kind regards

Mr A Blackwood Headteacher